
Date : 13th October 2022 

 

COLLECTION OF GCE IAL PROVISIONAL STATEMENT OF 

RESULTS SUMMER 2022  

 
Dear Parents, 

Greetings from Saint Mary’s. Please note that the GCE / IAL Provisional Statement of results for 

the Year Thirteen cohort of the Academic Year 2021-2022 is available for collection from the school 

office between 9:00 am and 12:00 pm on school days and between 8:30 and 11:30 am on working 

Saturdays (2nd and 4th Saturdays). 

 
Kindly also note that the original certificates are likely to be available in the month of November 

and we will keep you posted via a notice on the school website.  

 
WHO CAN COLLECT? –  A PARENT, the STUDENT OR AN AUTHORIZED ADULT 

OVER THE AGE OF 25 (When authorizing another 

person to collect the certificates, kindly send a signed 

authorization letter clearly stating the person’s 

EMIRATES ID NUMBER and the person must be able to 

produce the Emirates ID to validate.  
 

WHICH ENTRANCE?  ONLY BOYS GATE NUMBER 4 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Mr. Paul Asir Joseph 
( Principal ) 

 


